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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 13 Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 7 October 2020 

I wish to invite you to the Year 13 Parents’ Evening to be held on Wednesday 7 October between 

4.15pm and 7.15pm, as per the school calendar.  Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 restrictions we will 

not be able to host the event on site this year and will instead be running a virtual evening with all 

appointments run as video appointments.  At this crucial stage in your son’s education I’m sure you 

will want to attend to learn how he is coping with the return to school, his progress in his A level 

studies and to help inform his future applications. 

Appointments can be booked using the Parents’ Evening System at 

https://kingsgrantham.schoolcloud.co.uk/  The company that produces the software have recently 

added the facility of video appointments so hopefully this will provide flexibility for parents in 

addition to preventing large numbers of parents visiting the school site during the pandemic. 

Online booking will open for parents at 8:00pm on Wednesday 30 September.  In order to access 

the meetings please use a compatible web browser (Safari, Chrome, Microsoft Edge or Firefox) - 

Please note that it is not possible to access the meetings via Internet Explorer.  Where possible, 

students are expected to attend the online meetings with their parents so they can take an active 

part in discussions. 

We look forward to ‘seeing’ you on the evening. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr N O Whales 

Assistant Head Teacher & Head of Sixth Form 

https://kingsgrantham.schoolcloud.co.uk/

